September 4, 1968

Sinclair 0il & Gaé Company
P. 0. Box 1920
Hobbs, New Mexico

Re: C. A. Russell Well
ro. 5-8, 18-17-31,
Eddy County, N. M.

Gentlemens
We note that the subject well, which has been shut-in
since March, 1958, has been returned to production. However,

this office has not yet received a request for an allowable
assignment.

please file Form C-127 requesting an allowable outlining
any work performed on the well.

Very truly yours,

OIL CONSERVATION COMMISSION

R. L. Stameﬁs
Geologist
RLS/jw



